
Attention: Arek Gulbenkoglu 
  
It is our submission that this exemption should not be granted at this time. 
 
Budgets from the Central Body Corporate for infrastructure levies including power & gas well into 
2021 have been struck by CBC and if you grant this application you will enable us to be charged 
twice by them. There is a constantly changing landscape with regard to companies running the 
resort facilities and I do not support granting this application at this time. 
 
The very idea that the applicant would read our metres is absurd. 
 
The current metre situation is that individual lots aren’t all individually metred and some have public 
lighting attached to them so it is not possible to achieve a true and correct reading of usage. 
 
If SSU is only to be allowed to charge a KWH price being upon recoverable costs only why the smart 
metre? 
 
There is much uncertainty within the resort and whilst not perfect the current setup works.  
 
We implore you not to grant any exemptions to this applicant at this time, 
Norman & Wendy Pinto Lot 72 Eco Cabins Couran Cove Island Resort 

 


